
Daily Announcements – Tuesday October 29 

 

Attention sabres! The Halloween Carnival is approaching... please wear a 

costume this Thursday to have the opportunity to win full size candy bars 

and possibly a pair of SABRE SOCKS! The student council will also be 

hosting several other fun activities including face paint, spooky games, and 

much more! Come get your candy THIS THURSDAY AT LUNCH IN THE 

LARGE GYM! Don't miss out! 

 

Attention all students interested in Business.  The Beedie School of 

Business from SFU will be here today at lunch presenting in room D102.  

See you there! 

 

Tomorrow, Wednesday October 30th we have an adjusted bell schedule. 

The first class will start at 9:55am. 

 

Morning Sabres! With Thursday being Halloween, we will host open gym 

for basketball and volleyball TODAY at lunch instead. Reminder, no food or 

drinks, and must be in appropriate footwear. See you there! 

 

Hello Grade 9 students. If you are taking part in Take Our Kids to Work Day 

this November 6th, your consent form is due back this Friday November 

1st. 

 

Get ready to jump into fall today!  The banana lounge will be serving 

pumpkin loaf decorated with a seasonal sweet icing.  The lounge opens at 

1:10! 

 



Hey Sabres, for the very first time Sutherland is going to be celebrating 

Diwali this Friday during lunch in the gym! Come join us for authentic food, 

and fun activities! 

 

Last night, the Grade 9 Girls volleyball defeated Seycove in a hard fought 

battle, playing five sets. This win has earned the girls a spot in playoffs. Go 

sabres go! 

 

Attention sabres. Winter Sport season starts next week! Please be aware 

of the following basketball try outs held next week: Grade 8 Boys on 

Monday November 4th at 3:15 pm, Grade 8 Girls on Tuesday, November 

5th at 3:15 pm, Grade 9/10 Girls on November 5th at 6:15 pm, Sr. Girls on 

November 4th at 7:45 pm and Sr. Boys on November 4th at 7:45 pm. If you 

missed these times, the schedule is posted outside of the PE office. 

 

Yesterday, your Sr. Boys' Volleyball team sailed to Sechelt for a showdown 

with the Chatelech Eagles. The Sabres emerged victorious by a score of 3-

1. Come cheer on the boys this Wednesday - that's tomorrow - for their 

final two regular season games. They face Sentinel at 6:00 and Brockton at 

7:15. Go Sabres Go! 

 

The Gymnastics Team is having its first tryout practice tonight at 6-8 pm. 

Open to people all ages and skills. Don’t be shy, give gymnastics a try!. 

See Mr. Mitruk in B203 for more details. 


